Thursday January 25, 2018

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Haueter. All Trustees were present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved. The following bills were presented for approval.

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written. Martha Simon, Wilkshire Banquet Center, discussed the need for area businesses to have a sign on 212. Trustees agreed and will look into it. Rachel Rothacher, Admin. Director for Stark-Tusc-Wayne Recycling District discussed the idea of residential recycling in the township. Trustees will consider their options. Trustees named the new park Community Multipurpose Field. Motion by Haueter and seconded by Ritterbeck to approve Resolution 12-18 for then & now P.O. for engineering fees for trail to W.E. Quicksall & Assoc. in the amount of \$24,426.00. Roll calls Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.

ATTEST:		APPROVED:	
	, Fiscal Officer		_, Chairman
John P. McClellan.		Mike Haueter	
	, Trustee		_, Trustee
Don Ackerman		Matthew S. Ritterbeck	